Phil Hare

From: Product Services - Aquatics <psaql@rms.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Tuesday, 11 June 2019 2:41 PM

To: Phil Hare

Subject: FW: Re: Sailing Event Notification - Greenwich Flying Squadron
Attachments: SENS Pages from Gazette_28_July_2017.pdf

Hi Phil,

Roads and Maritime Services acknowledges receipt of your Sailing Event notification. Since the
introduction of an exemption to Marine legislation on 28 July 2017, no further action is required.

The exemption was introduced to reduce the administrative burden associated with the approval of
organised sailing events in NSW and removes the requirement for organisers of sailing events to hold an
aquatic licence, provided standard conditions can be complied with. A copy of the conditions is available for
download on the Roads and Maritime website here and the NSW Gazette notice is attached for your
convenience.

Organisers of sailing events conducted under the exemption are responsible for ensuring the event
complies with all of the conditions.

If you require further information about conducting events under the exemption please contact us on 13 12
36.

Please keep a copy of this email for your records.

Regards,

Maritime Product Services
Roads and Maritime Services
T1312 36
WWW.Ims.nsw.gov.au

Every journey matters

Roads and Maritime Services
Locker Bag 5100, Camperdown NSW 1450
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